
Dear Sir,

For many years I have been honoured to be a member of
your Editorial Board. I shall this year be ceasing to take
an active role in oncology and do feel that the time has
come for you to take my name off your list.

It has been a pleasure to see how the Journal has
flourished over the years. 

Yours sincerely

Professor S. Dische

Mount Vernon Hospital
Centre for Cancer Treatment 
Rickmansworth Road 
Northwood Middlesex HA6 2RN
Tel: 01923 826111
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Farewell

Po˝egnanie

Dear Professor Dische,

Thank you for your kind letter. I do regret that you decide
to resign from our Editorial Board, however I do under-
stand your decision.
Let me say how honoured we were to have you on our
Board. It was indeed a privilege to have your name
associated with our journal.

With best personal regards
Yours sincerely

Prof. Edward Towpik
Editor-in-Chief
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